P-04-427 A new Welsh language law for Wales - Correspondence from the
petitioner to the deputy clerk, 09.04.13

Dear Kayleigh,

Thank you for the e-mail. | welcome the Minister and the Commissioner’s
responses. | am happy to accept the Commissioner’s response regarding my
petition and | have no further comments.

Thank you again for giving me this opportunity.

Best regards,

Gethin Sugar



